
FROM: General Electrical Company. 
TO: Passports and Nationality Foreigner Affairs - Tripoli. 
R.N.:  A.G.G.E.SH/74 
DATE: 28/02/2018.     
 
 
Dear Sir…  
 
Referring to the letter of Conicos Company ref no. 18/17 dated on 23/01/2018 which ask 
clearance from us against consume of electricity energy. 
 
So we inform you that the mentioned company has not any financial obligation to the general 
electrical company. 
 
And the concerned company takes whole responsibility about sites which used by them and 
exist on future and not included in the list of sites submitted by them. 
 
Note… this clearance will expired after one month from issue, and not significant unless 
attached to the list of sites which used by the company. 
   
 
Our best regards  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Ali Ahmed Kharbous.                                                   Zakarya Soulyman Embashi  
Director of Public bodies                                         Manager of accounts of Companies 
& CompaniesAccounts      
                                                                                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Copy to:  

 Manager of accounts of embassies and companies . 

 Periodical.   
 


